
November, 2012

To All Our Valued Friends:

One sentence in our mission statement is, “We will be a participating member
of our community and will encourage our associates to be involved in
appropriate communal activities.”

It has been a tradition at Schechner Lifson to make charitable contributions
each December in honor of our many friends, clients, carriers, and partners
who have enriched our lives during the past year. We have done this for
more than 35 years as our way of thanking those who have participated in our
successes while giving back to the community.

In light of the terrible destruction in our own state from Hurricane Sandy,
we’ve decided to focus our efforts this year on this one cause, and to make
our contributions a bit earlier than we usually do.

For our holiday contribution this year, we have sent 2 vans loaded with food,
cleaning supplies, warm clothes, medicine, and personal hygiene products to
the hardest hit areas of Monmouth and Ocean counties. These supplies will
be distributed through the Food Bank of Monmouth and Ocean Counties in
Neptune (www.foodbankmoc.org/) and, through a personal connection, to
some of the smaller, local shelters and organizations in and around the Point
Pleasant and Ocean Grove communities.

We are proud to add that many of the Schechner Lifson staff joined in the
corporate effort this year, personally contributing and helping to fill the vans
with needed materials.

We hope that these supplies will bring relief and hope to those in need while
honoring you for your continued support and loyalty. We wish you, your
family, loved ones, and all of us peace and happiness in the years ahead.

Michael R. Schechner, CEO Marc A. Rosenkrantz, President
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